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June 27 – Village-Wide Garage 
Sale 8:00 am– 3:00 pm  
 
July 1 – Men and Women 
Softball Registration Deadline 
 
July 1 – Charity Pick-Up 
 
July 3 – Village Hall/Service 
Department Closed – 
Independence Day observed 
 
July 4 – Happy Independence 
Day 
 
July 15 – Fall Soccer, Flag 
Football and Cheerleading 
Registration Deadline  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

At the Village Hall 
Council Meetings  

2nd Wednesday of the Month 
Caucus 6pm, Meeting 7pm 

 
Economic Development Committee 
 2nd Wednesday of the Month 
 4:30pm 

Public Works Meeting 
2nd Wednesday of the Month 

 5pm 

Finance Committee Meeting 
2nd Wednesday of the Month 

 5:30pm 
 
Zoning Board Meetings 
 3rd Wednesday of the Month 
 at 6pm 
 
Work Sessions of Council 

4th Wednesday of the Month  
at 6pm (Only in January, 
February, March, April, May, 
October) 

Village Hall office hours are 
Monday through Friday from    

8:00 am – 12:00 pm &           
1:00 pm – 4:30 pm 

 

Agenda/Minutes of our council 
meetings are posted every 
month under the government 
tab 

 

 Upcoming Dates and Reminders 
 

Village of 
Cuyahoga 
Heights 

June 2020 

Continuing to move our legacy 
community forward… 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

From the Village Hall  

 

Pre-Kindergarten Registration 

If you have a child or know of a child in our school district who is eligible to attend 
Pre-Kindergarten this year, please call the elementary school office at 216-429-
5880 to make an appointment for registration.   Children who will be four years 
old on or before August 1, 2020 are eligible for the pre-kindergarten program. 

 

 

Newsletter  
If you wish to submit information for our newsletters, please make 
sure that it is turned in to Wendy Heinzman by the 15th of the month 
to be included in the following month’s newsletter. Please email the 
information to w.heinzman@cuyahogaheights.com.  
 
New Residents  
If you recently moved into our Village, we need your help!  Please 
contact the Village Hall during normal business hours with your name, 
address and phone number so we can update our records. You may 
also email the information to Lee Ann at 
l.schoeffler@cuyahogaheights.com.  
 

East 49th Street Parking Lot  
As many of you may know, in an effort to assist our East 49th Street 
residents that require additional parking from time to time for 
visitors, parties, etc., you are able to use the parking lot on the west 
side of the street.  Please note that use of the parking lot will be by 
permit only; just as we do when a resident needs to rent Klima 
Gardens, the Village Hall, Bacci Park pavilions, and so forth.  To 
secure your permit, please stop at the Village Hall during normal 
business hours, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. and 
1:00-4:30 p.m.  No deposit fee is required. 
 
Table & Chair Rental 
A limited number of tables and chairs (maximum of 3 tables, 30 
chairs) are available for use by residents having parties at their 
residence, free of charge.  Please contact the Service Department at 
(216) 641-3505 to arrange a time when you can pick them up during 
normal business hours. 
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HAVE YOU COMPLETED ALL YOUR JIGSAW PUZZLES? 

 ARE YOUR TIRED OF THE SAME BOARD GAMES? 

 
We are trying to gauge interest in a jigsaw puzzle/board game exchange area to be located 
outside the village hall.  If you have a puzzle or board game you no longer want, you could 
bring it to the Village Hall and exchange it for a different puzzle or game in the bin.  If 
there is enough interest, we will implement this in the near future.  If you might be 
interested, call the Village Hall to let us know your thoughts.   

 

From the Village Hall (continued) 

 

 

 
 

Good Canine Citizen 
 
Pet owners:  Please remember to pick up dog droppings while 
walking in the neighborhood or enjoying Bacci Park/Klima 
Gardens with your pet.  There are children that play in the 
areas, and they are not as attentive to minding where they 
walk or what they are walking on.   In addition, please be sure 
to walk your pet on a leash as there is a leash law.  As 
always, your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
 


	I hope all of our fathers had a great day last Sunday...I know I sure did!  I don’t think anything will ever take away from (not even this mess, we call 2020) spending alone time with my girls.  We didn’t do anything special, just spent a day on the l...



